
 

      

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 23rd November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 4 would like to invite you to join us on Monday 12th December 2022, 9:00am – 9:45am.  

Please come round and enter school through the school office. Please could we ask that each 

family bring an electronic device with a QR code reader app to enable to sign each person in on 

arrival.  This will take you to a google form for you to complete your name.  Just to remind 

parents/carers that mobile phones will have to be turned off before entering the school. 

With Christmas approaching, we have decided to make Christmas themed pizza’s. As a school we 

will provide the base for the pizza along with the tomato or barbecue sauce.  We are asking 

however for parents to bring in any toppings they wish to put onto their pizza.  Please remember 

that we are a nut free school.  At the end of the session, parents will take their pizza home with 

them so please can you bring in a box to transport it home.  

 

If you are unable to attend, please can you send your child in with their toppings and also a box or 

container for it to be carried home in at the end of the day. These will not be cooked in school.  

 

Those who do not have a parent or carer with them, will be supported by Norwood adults.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                       Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher                           Head Teacher  
 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 
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